
I strongly oppose House Bill 3065 and it's amendments, specifically with the -8 amendment. House Bill 3065 with the -8 amendment 
would dramatically hurt our ability to solve traffic congestion, reduce carbon emissions, and rob us of money we need for other 
urgent transportation priorities across the state of Oregon. 


